
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Bristol Comprehensive Plan 

Update Committee for the 2018 Update to the Plan on September 12th, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of 

Bristol Town Hall, 6740 County Road #32, Canandaigua, NY 14424.  Bristol residents and business 

owners are invited to attend this meeting to provide brief comments to the Committee on the Final 

Draft of the Plan, available online and at Town Hall, prior to recommending the Plan to the Town Board.   

Dated: September 2, 2018 

 


